PARTRIDGE SNOW & HAHN v

PS&H Attorneys Michael Gamboli and Joshua Xavier
Discuss The New Pay Equity Law

Partridge Snow & Hahn attorneys Michael Gamboli and Joshua Xavier will lead a virtual roundtable discussion
hosted by the Northern Rhode Island Chamber of Commerce titled, The New Pay Equity Law: What Employers
and HR Professionals Need to Know! on Thursday, October 14, 2021 at 12pm.

After years of sponsoring different versions of the law, earlier this month, the Governor signed into law a bill
that amends the Wage Discrimination Based on Sex Act and is geared towards ensuring pay equity.

With the law’s passage, Rhode Island joins a number of other states that already have some version of a pay
equity law on the books.

Michael and Josh will discuss what Rhode Island employers need to know and do before the law’s effective
date on January 1, 2023.

Related content:

Rhode Island’s New Pay Equity Law Changes How Employers Must Compensate Their Workforce

Employer-Side Lawyers Parse Pay Equity Law (And Urge Action Sooner Rather Than Later), as seen in
Rhode Island Lawyers Weekly
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